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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Tomas a happy birthday this week and Finley a happy  

birthday for next week. 

 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Mistakes are proof that you are trying.” 

 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Gwrandewch yn ofalus / Listen carefully 

 

 

NURSERY ADMISSION 

The closing date for Nursery applications is 16th February 2004. Please apply 

online on Denbighshire County Council’s website. 

 

 

TEMPEST 

Tempest visited school last week to take the individual and family photos of 

the children. Please remember to place your orders online within the next 

few weeks to ensure you receive them in time. 

 

 

MY CHILDS ART 

You received a leaflet last term from the PTFA with the QR code and access 

information to view your child’s artwork and purchase some unique 

personalised gifts/keepsakes ready for Christmas. Log into the parent portal at 

www.mychildart.co.uk/order 20% of all product sales goes directly to our 

PTFA.  If you have lost your leaflet, please contact school and we can send 

another one home, 
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FLU JAB 

For those children who missed out on the flu vaccine (nasal spray) at school 

there will be a catch-up session at Ruthin Hospital on Tuesday 28th 

November for children in Reception to Year 11. This is by appointment only, 

so you must contact them to book a slot by calling 03000856818. 

If you book a slot during the day, please let us know at school too. 

 

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL 

Well done to the junior girls’ football team who competed in a football 

tournament this week. They came 3rd place. We are very proud of their 

enthusiasm and team spirit. 

 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION SERVICE 

Denbighshire family information service offers free, impartial advice, 

information, support and guidance on all matters for the whole family. They 

can be contacted through the following ways: www.denbighshire.gov.uk/fis, 

fis@denbighshire.gov.uk, 01745 815891 

 

 

READING WELL 

The website ‘Reading Well’ supports you to understand and manage your 

health and wellbeing using helpful reading. 

Reading Well books are all recommended by health experts, as well as people 

with lived experience of the conditions and topics covered and their relatives 

and carers. There is a huge evidence base around the value of reading to 

support health and wellbeing. So, if you’re in need of any books to support the 

wellbeing of anyone in your family have a look at this website and you can 

then request the books from your local library. 

https://reading-well.org.uk/  

 

 

LANGUAGE AND PLAY 

Our family link worker Teleri Richards will be providing 6 Language and 

Play sessions every half term at Ysgol Caer Drewyn. The bilingual sessions 

will be held on a Friday morning, 9.00-10.30am, until 15th December. Any 

parents with children 3 months to 3 years old are welcome to join. For more 

information contact Teleri Richards on 07917587405 
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 20th November 2023 

 

Mon 20th   
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for next 

week, you must register through the online form available on 

our Facebook page from today and pay through your Parent Pay 

account. The breakfast club opens at 8.15am.  

 

AM: Piano lessons restart with Mr Dylan Cernyw 

 

 

Tue 21st  
 

 

 

Wed 22nd  
 

AM: Guitar lessons with Mr Aled Williams 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper.  

 

PM: Singing lessons with Sian Williams  

 

Thur 23rd  

 
 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

 

Fri 24th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & ability to 

pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at mid-day today. 

 

Non-Uniform Day – please bring an item for the tombola or 

£1 donation. 

 

9.00-11.00am: Language & Play Session – Parents & 

babies/toddlers under 3 with Teleri Richards @ Ysgol Caer 

Drewyn 

 

PM: PC Dylan – School Beat Lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 20th November 2023 

 

School lunch £2.50 a day.   Remember, to pay through Parent Pay.  
     
ALL SCHOOL MEALS SHOULD BE PAID FOR IN ADVANCE OF 

MEALS TAKEN. 

                                                

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Gemma 

School packed lunches or filled jacket potatoes can also be provided instead of 

a hot meal.  

 

Don’t forget all Reception, Yr. 1, 2, 3 & 4 pupils are now entitled to a 

FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Fish Stars 

Seasoned Wedges 

Garden Peas & Sweetcorn 

Fruit Yoghurt Pot 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Beef Bolognaise 

Pasta 

Garlic & Cheese Bread 

Chocolate Crunch Cake 

 

Wednesday BBQ Chicken wraps 

Sauté Potatoes 

Salad 

Ice Cream cone with Strawberry or Chocolate Sauce 

 

Thursday Roast Pork with Apple Sauce & Gravy 

Roast Potatoes 

Broccoli 

Homemade Shortbread 

 

Friday 

 

Sausage 

Chips 

Baked Beans 

Chocolate Fudge Cake 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food 

deliveries. 


